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JANUARY 2025

HAPPY NEW YEAR!

We had a delightful time last month! We welcomed Amy’s
parents, Bro. Jerry and Sis. Kim Chandler, to Romania at the
beginning of the month. We've enjoyed our time with them and
will continue until the beginning of February. Our services were
extra special last month as we celebrated Christmas with
Feldioara and Zarnesti Baptist Churches. All services were well-
attended, especially the Christmas service on the 22nd. We have
also been challenged with messages from Bro. Jerry. Our
humanitarian outreach provided groceries for families and toys
for children during the holidays. We were able to be a witness

through this effort as well. Thank you all for your prayers and
support! God bless!




